
Attention Summer Games HOD’s: 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the Summer Games at Emory University on May 20­22, 

2016.  Effective at the 2016 State Summer Games, Special Olympics Georgia will not be serving 

dinner on Saturday, May 21st.  This decision was made due to a downward attendance trend 

for that particular dinner meal over the last several years.  It continues to appear that there is 

not a high interest/need for the Saturday night dinner and we have been told that many 

delegations go out to dinner, order pizzas or that the day only athletes/coaches depart before 

the dinner hour and therefore do not participate.

If you have any questions concerning this, please contact the SOGA Sports & Program Manager 

responsible for your Area. 


